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From: Mark Heimstaedt
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Fwd: Bills SB347, 699, 700, 796 aimed at Seizing Rights of Law-Abiding Citizens
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 10:41:05 PM


Dear Senate Judiciary Committee members:  


   The bills scheduled for April 5th, are once again a solution in search of a problem. The
amendments proposed for these bills do nothing but make them more complex and
confusing for anyone attempting to abide by them. The gun owners of this state had
demonstrated over and over that they do not need to be regulated, legislated and dictated
to. 


I strongly urge you all to OPPOSE these bills.   


 Mr. & Mrs. Mark Heimstaedt 
markheim9@gmail.com 
9701 SE Johnson creek blvd L102 
happy valley, Oregon 97086-3694  
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